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Farmington Senior Citizens 6-7-2021 

 

June 7, 2021 

 

Meeting number 847 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:10 PM on Monday, 

June 7, 2021, by President Gary Weidenborner.  11 members were present.  No food or drink was 

served.  Each member brought their own. 

 

After lunch, President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:40 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the May 17th meeting were read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  There is $251.00 in the Treasury. 

 

We congratulated Jerry Millard for his birthday. 

 

There were no new anniversaries. 

 

Sunshine Report:  None 

 

Town of Farmington Recreation:  No update 

  

Entertainment:   

• A suggestion was made to have an Estate Lawyer/Elder Law Attorney speak at a meeting. 

• Ruth has an activity planned once today’s meeting is finished. 

 

Old Business:   

• None 

 

New Business:   

• We will have our annual picnic the second meeting in August.  President Gary Weidenborner 

will check with the Town to see if we can bring dishes to pass into the lodge. 

• There will be no meeting July 5th due to the July 4th Holiday. 

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner will provide ice cream treats for the next meeting. 

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner: 

• Work continues on Townline Road. 

.  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting at 12:55 PM.   

 

Then Vice President Ruth Weidenborner provided colored pens/pencils and pictures to color.  Then 

members decided on the two pictures they liked best.  The members whose colored picture had the 

most likes received a candy bar. 

 

After the meeting, some members played dominos. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner Secretary 


